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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING
April 7, 1952

The Executive Committee of the Board of Regents of the University
of Nevada met in the President's office at 4 P.M. for the purpose

of opening bids for renovation of Lincoln Hall. Request for bids

and notice of bid openings had been duly published in the local
papers.

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman and the bids were
opened in the presence of Mr. Ross and Mr. Hardy, members of the
Executive Committee, together with Comptroller Hayden, Architect
Mills, and the Secretary of the Board. Also present were Mr.

Horn and representatives of bidding firms as follows:

Rodney Boudwin representing Walker Boudwin Construction
Company

Frank Capriotti representing himself

G. Panicari representing himself

Bids were opened and found to be as follows:

RESULTS OF BID OPENING ON LINCOLN HALL RENOVATION
4-7-52

Frank R. E. Walker G.
Capriotti Hansen Boudwin Panicari

General Work 64,648.16 51,353.22 67,364.77 62,948.00
Electrical Work 8,120.76 8,144.07 8,126.09 8,450.00
Heating Plant 26,406.90 28,562.43 26,464.46 29,486.00
Hospital 6,455.76 6,956.60 6,530.49 6,970.00

oD~

Total 105,631.58 95,016.32 108,485.81 107,854.00

Total Plant &
Hospital 32,862.66 35,519.03 32,994.95 36,456.00

Work 10/100 10/140 - 10/120



The bids were referred to the Comptroller and the Architect for
analysis and recommendation to the Board.

The meeting adjourned at 4:20 P.M.



